Motor Vehicle Administration
6601 Ritchie Highway N.E.
Glen Burnie, MD 21062

D-04-15-03

Date: April 6, 2015

Bulletin To: All Dealers

RE: Clarification on March 19™, 2015 Excise Tax Credit bulletin

All requests for Plug-in Electric Vehicle Excise Tax Credits, will be processed until the funds for
this fiscal year are depleted. MVA will continue to accept applications for the excise tax credit
until the end of fiscal year, even after the depletion of the fund.

The program for electric vehicle credits will be continued in Fiscal year 2016, beginning July 1%,
2015. All applications submitted to MVA prior to this date will be processed in the order in
which they are received. Please alert your customers there may be a delay in processing their
credit due to the replenishing of the fund for Fiscal year 2016.

For additional information please contact the MVA Refund Department at 410-768-7346.
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